
 
Fairfield Coin Meetings: 4th Wednesday of the Month 
P.O. Box 944                                                                      Where: Grace Episcopal Church 
Fairfield, Ca. 94533                                                            1st & Kentucky Street 
paper4coin@yahoo.com                                                      Fairfield, Ca. 
Member: A.N.A –C.S.N.A.-N.C.N. A.                               Time: 5:30 PM Social Hour 
                                                                                             Youth Club: 6:00 PM 
                                                                                              Meeting: 6:30 PM  
                                                                                             No meeting in December! 

                                     Fairfield Moneygram 
                                                      468th, Meeting 
                                                  January 27th, 2016 

            Wishing Everyone a Happy Healthy New Year 
   First on the List of reminders is the Election of New Officers. This happens every January. 
Mr. Bartz announced at the November meeting that the current Secretary (Joni Marish) will be 
unable to serve again due to health concerns, second is the Treasurer, Ed Hoffmark. Mr. 
Hoffmark will serve for another year, as will President Bob Belleau and Vice President Bill 
Bartz. Mr. Gene Berry is an appointed board member. It is hoped at this time MS Marish will 
continue with the Youth Program. 
                                November Meeting Review 
     Twenty One Members and two Guests attended to hear Mr. Locatelli and Mr. Bridges 
presentation on paper money. Both Gentlemen were very informative. There is a lot to learn 
about paper money.  
50/50 pot was $65.00 split with Gene Berry, 2nd winner of Mint Ornament was Scott Griffin. 
Door prize winners: Bill Bartz, Don Bridges, Bob Baldwin, John Bearden, George Locatelli, 
Lily Deal, Leon Griffin, Oscar Reyna, & Steve Johnson. 
Drawing Pot was $260.00. Winners: Mike Turrini x 3, Richard Bluhm, Jon Marish, John 
Bearden, Bob Baldwin, Lloyd Chan, Scott Griffin, and Bob Florkowski. 
There were six silver eagles for membership prizes. For every meeting attended in 2015 you got 
a ticket, for all eleven meetings you got twelve tickets. You did not have to be present to win. 
Winners: Elaine Florkowski, Oscar Reyna, Bill Bartz, Scott Griffin, Ed Hoffmark, George 
Locatelli. 
     Mr. Belleau is looking forward to a great Year is planning many educational programs.  
        See all members in 2016. 
 
    
                                                 Thanks for reading. 
   About the members Auction: All members can submit up to five items every month. Do you 
have coins or related items you no longer want? Maybe another member is looking for that 
item. Bill always has a grey sheet to help you determine a fair value. 
Bullion Prices as of 01/10/2016----Gold $1,109.00—Silver $14.38---Copper $2.70            
 
                                              
 



 

                                              Club Sponsors 
Scott Griffin—Griffin Coins===John Russell—Clayton Valley Coins== 
===Michael S. Turrini===Gene Berry 
                       
                           Coin Show this weekend. 
 
 

Wishing One and All a Very Happy Health Holiday Season! 
 
Reminders: 2016 Dues are due in January. 
                     Also the election for Officers will be held at the January Meeting!!! 
Coin Show Schedules will be available at the meetings. 
The new mint products are now on sale. Check them out. 
usmint.gov---- also a lot of educational information. 
 
                                                                                                                                               
 
 
 
                                                                                                                                               
                                                                                   
 
 
 


